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I strongly support this bill, as a Commercial pilot, Certified Flight Instructor and board 

member of the Columbia Gorge Regional airport, I witness first hand the shortage of 

FAA licensed mechanics.  This training program will allow students that receive their 

training to take the FAA exams and directly receive job offers from Alaska airlines as 

well as other companies.  I feel this is an excellent opportunity for our local students. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Terry Trapp 


